From: registrar
Sent: Monday, February 4, 2019 12:40 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 5:57 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Cindy Goode

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Union Gas

-- Address --

-- Comments --

We do not accept the right to increase costs of Natural Gas. More gas exists throughout North America than is needed,
thus allowing export incomes to be achieved. The merging of two major suppliers must provide significant scale of
economies, thus increasing both Gross and Net profit. It is up to their management to achieve these savings and enjoy
the benefits without further cost increases which in our view are unacceptable. | believe approval for the merger would
not have occurred if continuing price increases would be expected and the significant economies retained for the
companies bottom line and not the clients and customers of Enbridge Gas Inc.

Thank you for your considerations

Cindy Goode

-- Attachment --








